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Dear Ms Jeffrey
RE: Inquiry into Queensland’s Workers Compensation Scheme

The Redcliffe Peninsula Chamber of Commerce represents local businesses and industries in the
Redcliffe Peninsula region.

The Chamber recognises the vital role that a competitive business operatmg enwronment plays in
building and sustaining the Queensfand economy. Creating a strong business operatlng environment
that allows local industries to compete globally is pivotal to the economic wetlbeing of Queensland,
Queensland’s workers’ compensation premiums are a central e{ement in our State s efforts to keep
our business operating environment competitive. i i

The Redcliffe Peninsula Chamber of Commerce supports the fﬁ[_l__gwing r'écpm}fziendations put
forward by the Chamber of Commerce and industry'ﬁ"dueensland""(CCIQ);":

* The State Government commit to the mtroductaon of a Whole Person Impairment (WPI)

threshold to accessing common____la_w damla:: S and a worklng party be established to

determine the appropriate thre"sﬁéla level (O-iS_g-_g;ger cent)
¢ Increased emphasis on irijury prevé:'ﬁtion and harm-minimisation strategies in the workplace

¢ Recognition of efforts and mvestment by employers in workplace health and safety and

e Strengthening rth.er fequirements to prove an injury occurred in the workplace
) Exc’l_usi;m of the journey to and from work in claims for compensation
¢ Narrowing the definition of workplace ‘injury’ so that employment is ‘the significant

contributing factor’ to the injury.

The Redcliffe Peninsula Chamber of Commerce strongly recommends the adoption of these
recommendations as a further improvement to Queensland’s workers compensation scheme. For
information on any of these recommendations, please refer to CCIQ’s submission to the Committee.

Yours sincerely

Nick Tzimas — President of Redcliffe Peninsula Chamber of Commerce



